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Hello,

We were just informed the buyers on these 2 lots are cancelling. Can we please cancel these permit submittals? We will
resubmit at a later date, when the lots re-sell.

Lot 29- 424 Thomas Gage Dr
Lot 171- 165 Putnam St

Thank you,

Erin Pollock
DUP Coordinator
KB Home Carolinas

enpollock@kbhome.com
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